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Minutes of a Meeting of the  
New Zealand Billiards & Snooker Association, 

Held on 13th December 2016 by Online Conferencing at 7pm 
 
 
Present 
 
Alan Parris, Dan O’Sullivan, Heather Bond, Neil Gyde, Dave Judd, Jason Todd, Maclom 
Barton, Gordon Fitzgerald, Agnes Kimura. 
 
Apologies - Nil 
 
 
Minutes 
 
As sent to board members, Dan Moved they be taken as read, Malcolm Mentioned not 
receiving the October Minutes, they will be sent on. 
 
Matters arising from Minutes 
 
Nil 
 
Correspondence 
 
Majority of Email was about trip to Qatar, As sent to all board members (Attached) 
 
Matters arising from Correspondence. 
 
Reports from all players to Qatar received with the exception of 2 players 
 
Dan moved that inwards be accepted and outwards approved, 2nd Agnus Kimura 
 
Finance 
 
Neil presented to the meeting 
 
Main Account,  $10,189.65 
Raffles account $726.64 
Billiards account $3,613.10 
Term deposit $10,841.20. 
 
Discussion re TAB payments and possible meetings 
Payment from TAB this month was $2102.72 
 
Malcolm Barton moved Balance sheet be approved, second Dan, Carried. 
 
 



 
World Snooker 
 
Reports have been received from all except Matthew Scarborough, these have been sent on 
to Board Members as received. 
Alan reported that he was very proud of the Team and thanked all for the time put in to make 
the trip as good as it was.  Alan spent a lot of his time in Qatar in discussion with the IBSF 
Board.  At the AGM a lot of time was spent trying to sort out procedural matters and reports 
from the IBSF board. When he was not involved he watched all NZ Players when he could 
and then was very proud of the players, and the NZ Referees who stood out on the floor. Two 
of whom were selected in the Top 6 referees in the tournament. Also Cliff Hazelton, who was 
there as an assessor and provided expert guidance to other referees. 
Board then moved into committee. 
Whilst in committee the world events were discussed. 
Under 21 Oceania 
 
Looong discussion on what and how some of the event is going to be played and who would 
be the Manager. The team would be a NZBSA test team NOT an Academy Team. 
The team will be Louis Chand, Mikey Stewart, Mario Hildred, Pravil Kant and Jamish Kant 
with Cody Turner as a non traveling reserve. 
Agnes Kimura was selected as Manager with an assistant to be advised. 
 
General Business 
 
Dan bought up that we had tried to get the NZBSA ranking rules upgraded and this has not 
happened for a number of reasons.  Dan asked both Heather Bond and Jason Todd if they 
could collaborate on this matter and see what they can do.  Both agreed to do this.  
 
Heather reported that during the worlds the NZBSA Web Site went down due to so many hits 
on the site. Heather got hold of the administrator and we then got extra bandwidth to cope. 
 
Alan reported that the records from our website are being transferred over to the new Web 
Site, Everyone will get a look at the new site prior to it going live. 
 
Discussion on Calendar – Dave Judd reported that all is being done and will hopefully be 
completed by the middle of January. 
 
Meeting closed 9.40pm 
 
 
Signed …………………………………. 
  NZBSA President 
 
 
 
Next meeting Tuesday 7th February 2017 
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